Chile Prayer Newsletter (week of 5/19 — 25, 2024)

1. Praise God that Pastor Shiu Hua’s house kitchen was quickly restored after the fire. So, they can
resume their fast food takeout business.
2. Please pray for the following Chile church ministries:
o We will soon have couple fellowship
o Continue to pray for youth fellowship and the new youth worship team training
o There will be a music evangelistic meeting in October
o The Chinese churches in San Diego held a joint worship service. Pray for more opportunities to
serve God together
o Planning for the annual retreat in next January
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